
Mill Lane  Enderby  Leicester 

LE19 4LH 

0116 286 2674 

office@dsatdanemill.org 

www.danemill.com 

@DanemillPrimary  

Mrs L Hackett 
Headteacher 

  

Miss E Hainsworth 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

   
 

 

2nd September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL PANTOMIME TRIP – 17th December 2024 
 
We are delighted to announce that we have secured tickets for every child to see ‘Snow White’ – a pantomime at 
Loughborough Town Hall, on Tuesday 17th December 2024. 
 
The coaches will leave Danemill at around 9.00 am and will depart from Loughborough at 1pm. These times are all 
approximate and, of course, depend wholly on the traffic and weather conditions on the day of the pantomime. 
 
The children will have school lunches as normal, however, on the day of the trip the lunchbreak will be later than 
normal.  Because of this, please provide your child/children with a snack and a drink (no fizzy drinks) to take with 
them to the theatre. There will be no hot meals served on this day; instead, children will be able to order a school 
packed lunch, or bring their own. Children will need to wear school uniform, suitable footwear and coats for the 
winter weather. 
 
The total cost per child will be £15.60.  The school has no funds to subsidise this visit and it can only take place 
provided that all parents/carers are prepared to make this voluntary contribution to cover the costs, as permitted by 
the Education Act 1996.  If we receive insufficient voluntary contributions it may be necessary to review whether the 
activity goes ahead or not.  If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium, please contact the school office. 
 
Please can you give your consent and pay for this trip on the school online payment system, ParentPay. The last date 
for payment is Sunday 17th November 2024, you will not be able to book after this date due to us having to book 
tickets and transport.  If you require login details, or any information regarding the payment process, please contact 
the school office. 

We believe that this outing will be a valuable and enjoyable experience for all participating students. It provides an 
opportunity for them to engage with a classic tale and immerse themselves in the magic of live theatre. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mrs. L Hackett 
Headteacher 
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